
CITY OF MARSHALL 
HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MEETING 

M I N U T E S  
Tuesday, November 26, 2019 

 
The special meeting of the Housing and Redevelopment Authority was held on November 26, 2019 in the 
Professional Development Room at the Marshall Middle School, 401 South Saratoga Street.  The meeting was 
called to order at 5:15 P.M. by Chairman Robert Byrnes.  In addition to Byrnes the following members were 
present: Craig Schafer, Steven Meister, Glenn Bayerkohler, John DeCramer, Russ Labat, James Lozinski.  
Absent: None. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson, Executive Director; Dennis Simpson, City Attorney; 
Annette Storm, Director of Administrative Services and Kyle Box, City Clerk. 
 
Consider approval of the minutes from the special meeting held on September 24, 2019. 
Motion made by Board Member Lozinski, Seconded by Board Member Decramer that the minutes of the 
special meeting held on September 24, 2019 be approved as filed with each member and that the reading of 
the same be waived. Voting Yea: Chairman Byrnes, Board Member Schafer, Board Member Meister, Board 
Member Bayerkohler, Board Member Decramer, Board Member Labat, Board Member Lozinski. The motion 
Carried. 7-0 
 
Block 11 Predevelopment Agreement Procedure 
The City of Marshall and APX Construction Group, LLC have entered into a Predevelopment Agreement 
regarding potential development for portions of Block 11 in downtown Marshall. As part of the 
Predevelopment Agreement the City of Marshall has requested title work to verify ownership of the property 
subject to the Predevelopment Agreement. Title work has been completed. Title work does verify ownership 
of the majority of the property in the name of the City of Marshall. However, several parcels of property are in 
the name of Housing and Redevelopment Authority in and for the City of Marshall. Therefore, it is 
recommended that those lots owned by the HRA be transferred to the City of Marshall. With that transfer, all 
property will be owned by the City of Marshall and will be available for sale if the development project occurs. 
City Attorney believes that it is best to have property all under the same ownership whether it is for the 
development project with APX Construction Group or some other future group.  
 
This is a proposed non-monetary transfer and as such it is not a sale of property. Therefore, a public hearing 
need not be held, and it is recommended that the HRA approve the transfer of the described properties to the 
City of Marshall.  
 
Motion made by Board Member Meister, Seconded by Board Member Schafer that the HRA authorize transfer 
of HRA owned property in Block 11 downtown Marshall to the City of Marshall. Proposed deed is attached. 
Voting Yea: Chairman Byrnes, Board Member Schafer, Board Member Meister, Board Member Bayerkohler, 
Board Member Decramer, Board Member Labat, Board Member Lozinski. The motion Carried. 7-0 
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Adjourn Meeting 
Motion made by Board Member Schafer, Seconded by Board Member Labat to adjourn. Voting Yea: Chairman 
Byrnes, Board Member Schafer, Board Member Meister, Board Member Bayerkohler, Board Member 
Decramer, Board Member Labat, Board Member Lozinski. The motion Carried. 7-0 

____________________________ 
        Robert J. Byrnes 
        Chairman 
ATTEST: 
 

___________________________ 
Sharon Hanson 
Executive Director 
 
 
 


